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Townsend, Erle

From: JAMES MCCLURE <jamesmcclur@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:56 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Cc: James McClure

Subject: Comment on chapter 127-A :Advanced clean cars II program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To the board of DEP ,BEP 

This is official notification to you that my wife Kathy and I do not favor any legislation that puts 

Maine into a forced state to adhere to any form of rules toward unrealistic automotive 

standards. The people of Maine cannot afford such nonsense. 

 

 Respectfully submitted 2/5/14 

James McClure 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


